## **CENSUS 2020**





WHY



**Schools** 

Healthcare



Children

**Families** 

Billions of dollars for our:









**WHO** 

• One Census form should be completed for <u>all</u> residents in each household

**WHAT** 

- The United States constitution requires all residents to complete the Census form every 10 years. Under the Law, the U.S. Census Bureau cannot share an individual's Census data with the public, state or local governments, immigration eniorecment. or other federal agencies.
- The questionnaire should take 15 minutes and asks nine questions about: address, age, race, and relationship to the other residents in the household

**WHEN** 

- Census 2020 begins online in mid-March
- Starting in May 2020, Census workers will begin going door-to-door to households who have not completed the Census to ask them to respond

HOW

All households will receive a postcard in the mail with instructions about how to take the Census through the following options:



By computer, tablet, or smart phone



By a 1-800 number



Households can request a paper form

Printed In

English & Spanish

WHERE





Available In

English, Spanish, Chinese, Vietnamese, Korean, Russian, Arabic,

Tagalog, Polish, French, Haitian Creole, Portuguese, and Japanese

At community locations to be announced in early 2020!